
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 

 
 
Colonial Pipeline Company Docket No. IS16-61-000 

 
NOTICE CANCELLING TECHNICAL CONFERENCE 

 
(January 25, 2016) 

 
Take notice that the technical conference scheduled for January 26, 2016, at 9:00 

am (EDT), at the offices of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission, 888 First Street, 
NE, Washington, DC 20426, has been cancelled due to weather conditions and will be 
rescheduled for a later date.  

  
For more information about this technical conference, please contact Adrianne Cook, 

202-502-8849, adrianne.cook@ferc.gov or David Faerberg, 202-502-8275, 
david.faerberg@ferc.gov. 

 
 
 
 

Nathaniel J. Davis, Sr., 
Deputy Secretary. 
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